Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Department of Transportation District 3 announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIMES: July 15, 2008, 5:30 p.m. – Open House; 6:00 p.m. – Presentation (Times Shown Are CDT)

PLACE: Santa Rosa County Auditorium, 4530 Spikes Way, Milton, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This hearing is being held to afford interested persons the opportunity to express their views concerning the location, conceptual design, social, economic, and environmental effects of State Project Number 413062-3-22-01, otherwise known as the widening of Interstate 10. The limits of the project corridor are from the Escambia Bay Bridge to east of the Avalon Boulevard interchange in Santa Rosa County, Florida.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Peggy Kelley, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, 1074 Highway 90, Chipley, Florida 32428.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Peggy Kelley, Project Manager for the Florida Department of Transportation, toll free at 1(888)638-0250 or via email at Peggy.Kelley@dot.state.fl.us at least 7 days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
